

Willow Class Newsletter

AUTUMN 1 NEWSLETTER

Welcome to our very first Willow newsletter and welcome to all new Reception children and their parents! Our new children have settled in so well and our Year Ones have been showing them the ropes!

This week we have been learning all about what is available within the provision and learning our rules and routines. We have also started our phonics and Maths teaching.

This half term, our focus book is 'The Gingerbread Man' and we will be learning the story alongside lots of other classic tales and nursery rhymes. In History, the Year 1 children will be learning about The Great Fire of London and in Science we will be looking at animals and their habitats locally.

We are especially lucky as we will be completing an exciting project with Chester Zoo which will end with a visit in the last week of this half term!





KEEPING YOU UP TO DATE

As much as possible will be shared via the 'Tapestry' app this term so please make sure you have registered and downloaded the app. We also have a Twitter account @WFPWillow If you need any help logging on to either platform, please contact Mrs. Shepherd in the office.



Ask your child about our new behaviour system!













Reminders

- Forest School is on Mondays children need to have arms and legs covered old trainers and sports clothes are ideal
- P.E. days are Tuesdays and Wednesdays
- Please name all of your child's cardigans and P.E. hoodies

